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Newsletter Coordinators Report 
    With the help of two proofreaders and Pat H. from District two, I’ve completed three 
issues of Northern Hi Lights. 

   It has been an awakening, a great experience that has challenged and humbled me.  
It has also made me feel good about myself.  

   I expected to do this alone, but by myself, I’d still be working on the first issue.  I’m 
grateful that every issue will be a joint effort of the contributors articles, Pat helping me 
with the word processor, and Gwenne and Connie helping me get it right. 

  John O. 


